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I support the continued use of our states reserve system and particularly our national 
parks for conservation and low impact eco-tourism only. No shooting, no unregistered 
vehicle licencing, no expansion of horse riding or four-wheel drive use and no expansion 
of private lessees and high end tourism facilities, particularly in remote areas, that 
excludes other users in any way. 
 
I support increased funding to threatened species management programs and support 
whole heartedly an expansion of npws staff numbers to adequately manage our reserves. 
and finally i support an expansion of our marine reserves and national parks estate and i 
would like to see self interested lobby groups like the shooters and fishers party taken off 
this enquiry and banned from any interaction with nat park management. they have 
neither the foresight nor the intelligence to manage these issues in the correct and 
scientific manner required of park management. 
thank you 
jamie shaw 


